
     

   

 

 

 

    

 

     

     

          

   

 

   

 

       

 

    

        

 

          

         

           

  

 

             

        

 

            

            

   

          

           

  

 

           

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

Confederation of Resident & Ratepayer 

Associations in Toronto 

Friday February 27th, 2015 

City of Toronto Executive Committee 

Committee Administrator, Ms. Jennifer Forkes 

10th Floor West Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

Sent via email: exc@toronto.ca 

Dear Mayor John Tory and Executive Committee Members: 

EX3.4: Capital and Operating Budgets 

Executive Meeting No. 3 – March 2nd, 2015 

CORRA, the Confederation of Resident and Ratepayer Associations in Toronto, is writing to 

confirm our position as deputed on February 2nd, 2015: 

1.	 To ensure the City 2015 planning budget allocates money towards HCDs and local 

area policies and zoning; 

2.	 To ensure there is money in the budget for additional resources that include planning 

staff to make these local planning needs a priority; and 

3.	 That discretionary legal services be continued and they involve both the community 

and local Councillor in requesting the City solicitor to attend alcohol and licensing 

hearings or OMB hearings. 

CORRA is holding a meeting of members this weekend and we will provide a more refined 

position on the City’s 2015 Budget and its amendments as brought forward on February 20, 

2015. 

CORRA’s participation in the City’s 2015 Budget process is to ensure the priorities of resident 

and ratepayer groups are considered. 

Thank you, 

CORRA Executive 

corratoronto@gmail.com 
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